
	
	
	
	
Happy	February-	
	
A	huge	thank	you	to	all	that	par0cipated	in	the	DEC	baby	shower	for	Travis	Air	
Force	Base.		Madam	President	Glenda	along	with	her	personal	pages	were	able	to	
deliver	$10,000	worth	of	items	on	our	behalf!		AMAZING!!	Thank	you	to	Ann	&	
Jennifer	for	their	help	as	always.	
	
Please	think	of	ways	to	shower	our	youth	with	support	and	encouragement	
throughout	the	year.		It	is	vital	to	keep	an	eye	out	for	Youth	Hero	and	Good	Deed	
Award	candidates.	We	have	had	a	strong	showing	so	far	this	year	but	let’s	not	stop	
now.			Keep	an	eye	out	on	the	news	and	social	media	to	help	celebrate	these	
amazing	young	individuals.				
		
Na#onal	also	has	the	Kids	of	Deployed	are	Heroes	2	(KDH2)	available.		You	can	
help	show	our	support	to	children	with	parents	that	are	deployed.			
	
April	is	military	children’s	month.		The	children’s	military	table	is	a	great	way	to	
show	that	we	all	understand	the	missing	events	that	children	endure	as	their	
family	members	are	serving	our	country.			April	15th	is	Purple	Up	for	military	
children.		Please	wear	Purple	on	April	15th	to	show	our	con+nued	support	for	
these	special	children.		Please	reach	out	to	your	local	schools	to	see	if	they	would	
like	to	par+cipate	and	show	support	as	well.	
	



The	Na'onal	organiza'on	is	asking	that	every	Unit	donate	$1	per	member	to	the	
Child	Welfare	Founda0on.		I	am	a4aching	a	flyer	that	can	be	sent	in	with	your	
dona%on	form	to	receive	a	banner	from	the	Child	Welfare	Founda%on.	
	
	
Please	con*nue	with	planned	baby	showers	across	the	state.	I	would	love	to	hear	
about	your	ac*vi*es	to	celebrate	all	your	success	and	visit	your	events	if	able.		
Hope	to	hear	from	you	soon!!	
	
	
Yours	in	Service-	Not	Self	
Maureen	O’Brien-Sacco	
Mighty-mo@usa.net	
626-340-8421	




